RECEIVED BY: SECRETARY OF THE SENATE

Date: December 30, 2022

RICK SCOTT

United States Senate

ARMED SERVICES

HOMELAND SECURITY

COMMERCE, SCIENCE, AND TRANSPORTATION

BUDGET

SPECIAL COMMITTEE ON AGING

December 30, 2022

The Honorable Sonceria A. Berry Secretary United States Senate S-312 U.S. Capitol Washington, D.C. 20510

Re: Training Certification Letter for Office of Senator Rick Scott

Dear Secretary Berry:

This letter is to certify that the training requirements established under Senate Resolution 330 (115th Congress) have been completed by the Senator and all officers, managers, and staff serving in a covered position within the Office of Senator Rick Scott of Florida for the 117th Congress.

Sincerely,

John P. Heekin General Counsel